


2 

REDACTED FOR PUBLIC RELEASE 

OIG in achieving the objective of effective inspections and evaluations.” Similarly, Department 
Organization Order 10-13, § 4.01 states that “[t]he officers and employees of the Department 
shall cooperate fully with the officials and employees of the OIG and shall provide such 
information, assistance, and support without delay as is needed for the OIG to properly carry 
out the provisions of the [Inspector General] Act [of 1978].” 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (202) 482-1931 
or Chris Rose, Director for Audit and Evaluation, at (202) 482-5558. 
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cc: Mouncef Belcaid, Senior Director of Network Contract Technical Management,  
FirstNet Authority 

Lisa Casias, Deputy Chief Executive Officer, FirstNet Authority 
Erin Greten, Chief Counsel, FirstNet Authority 
Kimberly Luke, Contracting Officer, FirstNet Authority 
Peggy O’Conner, Senior Director of Network Contract Administrative Management, 

FirstNet Authority 
Uzoma Onyeije, Audit Liaison, FirstNet Authority 
MaryAnn Mausser, Audit Liaison, Office of the Secretary 

  








